
Meal Distribution Continues for Famllles Who Quallfy for 
Free/Reduced Price Meals 
Distribution of meals will continue the week of March 23, 2020 from 7 oam to noon at High School 

East and High School West, as well as at Paine and Johnson Elementary Schools, for ALL 

QUALIFYING FAMILIES IN DISTRICT. Each qualifying student will receive 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches 

on Monday, 3/23, Wednesday, 3/25 and Friday 3/27 from 7 oam to noon. This will be a drive-up/walk­

up process at the front of the Main Entrance at CH West and at the student Entrance (large parking 
lot) at CH East, and the front entrances of Paine and Johnson. The person picking up meals MUST 

HAVE THE STUDENT ID NUMBER FOR EACH CHILD receiving meals. This schedule will remain in effect 

while schools are closed. Questions? Email RUblicinfo@chclc org 

Appllcatlons Contlnually Accepted for Free/Reduced Price 
Meals 
We understand financial circumstances can change quickly. Families can apply for free/reduced price 

breakfast and lunch at any time. Qualifying allows students to pick up grab-and-go breakfasts and 

lunches at no charge while schools are closed. Apply on line httRS://www.chclc.org~ge/7 720 

College Board Cancels May 2, 2020 SATs, Provides Remote 
Learning and Home Testing Options for AP Students 
The College Board has announced that the May 2, 2020 date for SAT testing has been canceled 

nationwide. Additionally, the College Board is now providing free remote learning resources and is 

"investing in the develoRment of a new at-home testing.QRtion" for AP students. Please check the 

College Board website for updates. 



Resources for Free WIFI/Data Access, Mental Health 
Supports, Continuity of Learning Supports Avallable Onllne 
WE have covm~1 g resources for you! Click the "COVID-19" button at the center of the chclc. org home 

page for our COVID-1 g FAQ, Continuity of Learning Plan & Resources, Info on Free WIFI and/or Data 
Access, Mental. Health Resources, and more. 

Visit the COVID-19 Info Page on the CHPS Website Here 

For the latest information as our school district, like all school districts in the state of New Jersey 

under the directive of Gov. Phil Murphy. remains closed until further notice. 


